
Registration Reminder – Years 3-8 
 
This is a gentle reminder that, for Years 3-8 pupils, registration is taken at 08:20.  Children 
should be in their classroom by that time.   
 
Now that the drop-off routine is established, please note that Gate 2 and the Newton Road  
entrance will close at 08:20.  If you arrive after that time, or if your child misses registration, 
they should access the site via Gate 1 pedestrian gate (School House) and go to the School 
Office to sign in. 
 
 


